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Zoning Request - 14 Wedge Way - Second Tee Business Park

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Rebecca Greenfield <RGreenfield@pierceatwood.com> Tue, Jan 17, 2017 at 2:35 PM

To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

Hope all is well for you this New Year!

Our client ImmuCell is in the process of acquiring an additional lot in the Second Tess Business Park Condo — Unit 10.
Attached is a zoning confirmation request. The parties do hope to close this by the end of the month. The original letter
request and check for the fee is being hand delivered to City Hall this afternoon.

Thanks.

Rebecca
Rebecca W. Greenfield, Esq.  werril's wharf PH 207.791.1246
PIERCE ATWOOD LLP 254 Commercial Street  FAX 207.791.1350

Portland, ME 04101

This e-mail was sent from Pierce Atwood. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you suspect
that you were not intended to receive it please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.
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